
 
Date: 29th July, 2024 
 

To,  
The Manager, 
Corporate Filings Department, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai- 400 001 
 
Security Code: 532815 

The Manager, 
Listing Compliance Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, Plot no. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E),  
Mumbai - 400 051. 
 
Symbol: SMSPHARMA 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Notice of Board Meeting & Intimation 
 

With reference to the cited subject matter, we would like to inform you that a meeting of 

the Board of Directors of the Company scheduled to be held on Monday, 05th August, 

2024 at the Company’s manufacturing facility situated at Sy. No. 160, 161, 163 to 167, 

Kandivalasa, Poosapatirega (Mandal), Vizianagaram Dist., Andhra Pradesh – 535 004 

inter alia to consider and approve the un-audited Financial Results (Standalone & 

Consolidated) for the First Quarter ended 30th June, 2024. 

 
In accordance with the Company’s Code of Conduct for Prevention of Insider Trading, 

pursuant to the amended SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, the 

Company has already intimated its designated persons including directors regarding 

the closure of the ‘Trading Window’ for trading in the Company's equity shares from 

01st July, 2024, it will remain closed up to 07th August, 2024 (both days inclusive) and 

shall be re-opened on 08th August, 2024.   

 
We request to kindly take note of the same  
 
Thanking you 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
For SMS Pharmaceuticals Limited 
 

 
Thirumalesh Tumma 
Company Secretary &  
Compliance Officer 
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